
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
  
Please note that yesterday’s communication regarding the upcoming change in the IP addresses 
of ICANN’s Registry SLA monitoring probe nodes, which will take place on 20 August 2020 at 
21:00 UTC, wrongly showed the following IPv6 ranges: 2001:ac8:81:7::2/64 and 
2803:6900:507:1::1/64. 
  
The new probe nodes IP addresses that will start monitoring on 20 August are the ones shown 
below: 
  
217.138.193.26/32 

2001:ac8:81:7::2/128        
2803:6900:507:1::1/128 

13.53.33.24/32 

2a05:d016:104:a400::b/128 

  
The above IP address(es) at https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.csv, https://tld-
monitor.icann.org/nodes.json, https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.txt, and MoSAPI probe 
nodes endpoint have been updated; however, we are not using the monitoring from the new IP 
address(es) until the aforementioned time. 
  
Please update your systems allowing access for the new IP address(es). 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Technical Services 

Global Domains Division 

ICANN 
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